
APPENDIX 1 TO REPORT LB7/18 
Angus Licensing Board – 4 January 2018 

Response 1 

-----Original Message----- 

From:  

To: LAWLicensing 

Subject: Response to Licensing consultation re report 53/17 

 

 

I would like to suggest that Licensing use the Four Locality Plans under PLACE as the 

overarching assessment method when allocating licensing premises instead of one 

whole area as a locality.These are 1. Forfar/kirriemuir:2 Arbroath 3. Brechin/Montrose 

and 4. Carnoustie/Monifieth and Sidlaw. If this method was adopted then it would 

benefit the relevant locality as the service would link more closely to the community 

being represented.         

 

Thank you. 

--  

Eleanor Feltham 

92 St Ninians Road 

Padanaram 

Angus 

DD8 1PT 

 

______________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Response 2 

NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED 

Tina, 

 

Although we have no adverse comment to make in respect of the overprovision 

policy, I consider that including each separate burgh as a single locality might not 

be considered very fair by some areas and would be better served with each burgh 

remaining as a locaility on its own, given the distances involved between and 

differences in each community. 

 

Regards 

 

Gordon Peebles, Sgt, D9613 

Divisional Licensing Team 

D- Division 

West Bell Street 

(Annexe Building) 

Dundee 

DD1 9JU 

  

Tel: 01382 591545 

Email:   gordon.peebles@scotland.pnn.police.uk  

mailto:gordon.peebles@scotland.pnn.police.uk


Response 3 

From: John Thornton [mailto:  

Sent: 15 December 2017 12:48 

To: MagsonT 

Cc: Sheena Cochrane; 

Subject: Consultation - Review of Angus Licensing Board's Statement of Licensing Policies- Localities 

 

Localities; 

  

Dear Tina 

With reference above, Monifieth Community Council discussed this matter at our meeting on 13th 

December and have come to the conclusion there should be 7 localities, one for each Burgh.  

This is due to the widely differing spreads of population throughout Angus with the Burghs 

accounting for the majority of the population in tightly concentrated areas, while the remaining rural 

area with smaller concentrations cannot be treated in the same manner due to their different needs 

and requirements. 

  

Monifieth Community Council members feel they have particular insight into this matter due to 

forming part of the largest Ward in Angus and their Angus Councillors, who attend all meetings, 

represent both rural and urban areas. 

  

Thank you 

  

John Thornton 

Secretary 

Monifieth Community Council  


